
M O N T H L Y   N E W S L E T T E R

UWSP Early Childhood Educators

A  N O T E  F R O M  T H E  P R E S I D E N T

Hi ECE Crew! 

I hope you had a relaxing spring break and are having a
great semester. Join us this month as we introduce our
new officer team, collaborate with the SCEC (special
education) student organization, and listen to our guest
speaker Professor Pfundheller! This meeting is on Tuesday,
April 9th at 6:00pm in CPS 322. We are excited about this
and hope you are too! 

See you soon! 
Elise Fischer 



O U R  O F F I C E R S

PRESIDENT | Elise Fischer | efisc143@uwsp.edu

VICE PRESIDENT | Kelsey Smith  | ksmit513@uwsp.edu

SECRETARY | Kally Krueger | kkrue454@uwsp.edu

TREASURER/MEMBERSHIP COORDINATOR | Catie Clement |
cclem760@uwsp.edu

PUBLIC RELATIONS COORDINATOR | McKayla Mertz |
mmert132@uwsp.edu

FACULTY ADVISOR | Dr. Sarah Beaulieu | sbeaulie@uwsp.edu

FACULTY ADVISOR | Dr. Amber Garbe | agarbe@uwsp.edu

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S

Join us at 5:00 pm in CPS 322 for a joint meeting with SCEC. We will
have Professor Phunhlder discussing the ins and outs of the Early
Childhood Special Education minor. We will have fun activities that will
make us relate to children in this minor. 

MAY MEETING - 5/7

APRIL MEETING - 4/9 

Join us at 6:00 pm in CPS 322, where we will recognize teachers for
Teacher Appreciation Week and make a teacher nameplate. Join us as
this is our last meeting of 2023-2024! 



C O N N E C T  W I T H  U S

stevens.point.early.childhood.educators@uwsp.edu

UWSP Early Childhood Educators

uwsp_ece

Visit us during office hours in CPS 338 

B E C O M E  A  P A I D  M E M B E R
Being a paid member means you can put UWSP

ECE on your resume and scholarship applications,

and more. Scan this QR code to access our

membership form and fill it out, then submit it to us

along with your payment. The cost is $15 per

academic year, or $8 per semester. We accept

payment via cash, check, or Venmo (@uwsp_ece). 


